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Comments: Please withdraw the Thompson area from all mineral extraction.  We support doing it beyond the 20

years but will take that for now.  It is a beautiful area and should be protected from oil and gas drilling and mineral

extraction.  It is an important area for wildlife and their needs come before our fossil fuel use.  

 

We strongly support the whole CORE act as well - and always have.

 

Regina Sowell &amp; Bill Brueggeman


